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        May12, 2021 
      
 

Ms. Linda Ford 
 
 
RE: Stage 1-2 Archaeological Assessment, Northwest Corner of Rebstock Road and 
Ridge Road South, Fort Erie, ON 
 
 
Dear Linda, 
 
This letter is to inform you that a stage 1-2 archaeological assessment was undertaken at this 
address on Friday May 7, 2021. The assessment consisted of test pitting at 5m intervals. No 
archaeological resources were found. As a result, a report recommending clearance of the 
archaeological condition will be produced and submitted to the Ontario Ministry of Heritage, 
Sport, Tourism and Culture Industries recommending clearance of the archaeological condition. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. I trust this is of assistance. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Garth  
 
 
     ________________________ 
     Garth Grimes 

     Consulting Archaeologist 
     Provincial License No. P017 

     Detritus Consulting Ltd. 
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